We met on Friday to discuss the progress on the initial build for the site. I liked the direction it
was going, particularly with the color scheme and font. As an early build, some of the styling had
yet to be implemented, however we discussed the plans for that moving forwards, and the ways
to utilize the empty space effectively. Overall a great first build and moving in the right direction.



